
GLCDC News * Sept. 2018 

Holiday closure 
 

GLCDC is closed Monday, Sept. 3 

for Labor Day. 

We reopen at 7 a.m. 

Tuesday, Sept. 4 

Back to school time! 
 Welcome to the start of the 2018 school year at Great 

Lakes Child Development Center. This is our 13th year of fun 

and learning at GLCDC. 

 The first official 

day of the school year is 

Monday, Sept. 10.  Pre-K 

students begin their day 

at 8 a.m.  Both preschool 

classes kick off at 9 a.m. 

each day. 

 School supplies 

from the list can be 

dropped off on the first 

day, or earlier if you like.  

Please write your child’s 

name on the outside of the 

bag. 

www.greatlakescdc.com 
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New fees for 2018 
 Our new school year officially starts on 

Monday, Sept. 10.  All families will have filled 

out updated Fee Contracts by that date. 

 As was announced last month, our daily 

fee will be increasing by $1 per day. This rate 

increase takes effect on Monday, Sept. 10, and 

will be reflected in your new fee contract.  

 Beginning on Sept. 10, you will be 

charged for every day listed on your child’s Fee 

Contract. Billing statements will be based on the 

Fee Contracts. If your child does not attend on a 

scheduled day, you will still be charged for 

that day. It will be your  responsibility to fill 

in earned vacation days ahead of a planned ab-

sence. If you do not have earned vacation days, 

you will be charged for a scheduled day even if 

your child is sick on that day. 

 Also, we need to know at least one week 

in advance if you want to bring your child(ren) 

on a previously unscheduled day.  Thank You 

 

       The Teddy Bear Portraits company is visiting 

our center on Wednesday, Nov. 1 and Tuesday, Oct. 

23th. and Wednesday, Oct. 24th. for Picture Days! 

      You’ll be able to order your child’s photos the 

same day the pictures are taken. 

       Also, each child will get a composite photo of 

his or her entire class. 

      Please look for more information to come home 

next month. 

 

 Picture Day! 



New school year means new opportunities 
  

“Learning is a treasure that will follow its 

owner everywhere.” 

September 
Birthdays 

ATTENTION ALL PARENTS:  

If your child is bringing in a lunch that needs to be kept cold, please be sure 

to include an ice pack in their lunch box.  We don’t have room in our class-

room   refrigerators to accommodate every child’s lunch.  Thank you! 

 

Joseph K.  9-01-2016 

Christian W. 9-05-2016 

Ryleigh A.  9-05-2015 

Ben O.                   9-08-2014 

Christian P.           9-08-2015 

Brea B.  9-13-2016 

Pierson M.             9-17-2015 

Allesandro V. 9-18-2016 

Amelia B.              9-22-2015 

Drew B.  9-22-2014 

Charlie K.  9-22-2017 

 

Miss Carrie                   9-05 

Miss Josie                      9-30 

 

 


